
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Fairfield News  
Friday 8th March 2024 

Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Tin Hang Li 
Derbyn – Frankie Williams 
              Oliver Sturdy-Lisle 
Shakespeare – Emelia Coulthard  
Dahl – Vienna Ward 
Kipling – Amelia Beard 
Shelley – Teddy Stephens 
Byron – Artie Williams 
Milton – Lakshmi Elango 
Masefield – Evalyn Hayman 
Ceiriog – Chloe Townsend 
Thomas – Corey Bevan 
 

Well done! Da iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Spring Term 2024 
21/3: PTA meeting 
22/3: Break the Rules Day & Disco 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Cymraeg yr Wythnos 
Phrase of the Week 

Foundation Phase & KS2 
 
 
 

 
Beth wyt ti’n hoffi darllen? 
What do you like to read?  
Dw i’n hoffi darllen Harry 
Potter gan …JK Rowling.  
I like reading Harry Potter by 
...JK Rowling.  
 

Sgwad Cymraeg 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eco News! 
 

The Eco Team are proud to announce 
this week’s winner of our Green Ribbon 

award. It goes to Hussain from 
Dosbarth Kipling. He has been 

recognized for volunteering to take part in 
a community litter pick, and helping to 

tidy up his garden ready for more 
planting.  Thank you Hussain for helping 
to make your community a more pleasant 

place to live. 
Congratulations. 

 

 

In further news, a huge thank you to the 
PTA for donating 2 Welsh heritage 

apple trees to the school.  
They have been planted by members of 

the Eco Team and Dosbarth Shelley. 
They can be seen at the front of the 

school, fingers crossed we'll see them 
fruiting in a few years. 

The Eco Team  
 

“Pencampwyr 
Cymraeg yr Wythnos” - 
"Welsh Champions of 

the Week" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Llongyfarchiadau to 
Dosbarth Dahl for 
speaking the most 
Welsh this week. 

 

All the children enjoyed 
meeting members of the 

RNLI on Monday when they 
drove past the school as 

part of their 200-year 
anniversary celebrations. 


